
 
 
 
 

Tiger Class 
Weekly letter 

 
 

 
 
 

Week 1 - w/c 
30th October 

2017 

We are wanting to develop our ICT area and would 
really appreciate it if anyone could donate any ICT 

toys that your children no longer play with.  
 

Suitable items include; wind up toys, friction cars, 
toys with remote controls, toys with pulleys, old 

cameras or mobile phones (that no longer work) and 
toys with flaps and buttons that make sound, 

movement or images.  
 

Your support would be much appreciated. Thank 
you  J 
 

Halloween Homework 
 

We are kindly asking for pictures of your child if they are 
celebrating Halloween and getting dressed up. 

 
You can either send printed pictures into school or email 

them to:  
admin@newton-hill.org.uk 

FAO Miss Cannon 
 
 

Homework Books and Reading Books 

need to be handed in every Monday 
 

This week I will be sending home letter and number 
formation sheets as requested from parents.  

We are also in the process of discussing how we can best 
model sample lessons such as phonics and reading to you. 
We will be in touch with further information in the near 

future. 
Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Change to PE days: 
 

PE will be on a Wednesday 
 

This half term the ‘Xcite Sports’ team will be 
taking the children for their weekly PE 

sessions. 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

 

• Wednesday 6th December (9.10am) – Reception Open 
Morning focusing on Literacy. 

 
 

 

 

This week we are learning about: 
 

Halloween  
 

In literacy we will be making witches 
potions and writing instructions.  

 
 We will also be continuing to learn 

Letters & Sounds. 
 

Our focus in mathematics will be looking 
at number bonds to 10 and beginning to 

use the vocabulary of addition. 
 

We will be printing pumpkins this week 
and discussing repeated patterns.  

 
 


